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THE UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE 

KNOXVILLE 37916 

OFFICE OF THE CHANCEL..L..OR 

January 22, 1973 

Mr. Hardy Liston 
Associate Vice Chancellor for 

Academic Affairs 
110 Administration Building 
Campus 

Dear Hardy: 

This letter is to confirm your appointment as chairman of the Task 
Force on Blacks at The University of Tennessee, Knoxville. I want 
to express genuine appreciation for your willingness to accept this 
important responsibility. Your counsel and good judgment will be 
exceedingly helpful as we seek to address effectively the issues and 
problems related to Blacks on this campus. 

It is our wish that the work of the Task Force contribute to the 
development of an environment within the University in which the fUll 
potential of Blacks may be realized. For this reason the attached 
charge to the Task Force is broad and gener·al. Such an environment 
is necessary to assure fullest development of all individuals in the 
academic community and to maximize their contributions to the attain­
ment of the University's educational goals. You will have as chairman 
of the Task Force the opportunity to bring these goals closer to 
reality. 

Again, thank you for accepting this appointment. If you have questions 
about the Task Force, please do not hesitate to let us know. 

Sinc�J;e±y,, 

/' ,·. 

c4:L� 
J(rchie R. Dykes 
Chancellor 
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